o Pagel “Ofil"‘ S

Mark Kaisersatt - Sound level variance request from Met Council

From: David Imdieke <dimdieke@yahoo.com>

To: <Mark.Kaisersatt@ci.stpaul.mn.us>

Date: 5/3/2011 8:29 PM

Subject: Sound level variance request from Met Council

Dear Mr. Kaisersatt,

I was informed today of the sound level variance request from the Met Council to extend the
construction day for the Central Corridor Light Rail line. We feel that extending the time until 7:00 PM
is completely reasonable and would support such a variance. Inregard to extending until 10:00 PM on
an "occasional" basis, we are open to that concept, but would request some limitations or guidelines be
established (for example, the extension to 10PM shouldn't exceed x number of occurrences; or should
not occur on two consecutive nights, etc).

Thank you.
Sincerely,
David Imdieke

Owner of condominium at:
2650 University Ave W Unit 222
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